From: Weich, Ron (OLA)

To: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA); Reich, Steven (ODAG)

Sent: 9/15/2011 6:23:54 PM

Subject: Re: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious
developments

They're complaining about OIG sendmg certain docs to USAO and USAO disseminating them. Sounds like docs are
unflattering to certain ATF agents DP

From: Weich, Ron (OLA)

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 05:59 PM

To: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA); Reich, Steven (ODAG)

Subject: Re: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious developments

Ok, I'll let you know.

From: Schmaler, Tracy (OPA)

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 05:57 PM

To: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Weich, Ron (OLA)

Subject: RE: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious developments

Me either .. had no calls today on this.

From: Reich, Steven (ODAG)

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 5:55 PM

To: Weich, Ron (OLA); Schmaler, Tracy (OPA)

Subject: RE: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious developments

No.

From: Weich, Ron (OLA)

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 5:53 PM

To: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Schmaler, Tracy (OPA)

Subject: Fw: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious developments

Either of you know what this could be about?

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 05:42 PM

To: Weich, Ron (OLA)

Cc: Gaston, Molly (OLA); Burton, Faith (OLA)

Subject: Jason Foster (Grassley), 224 7142 and Steve Castor (Issa), 226 5530 re Fast Furious developments
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